
 

Parish Newsletter                   
St Augustine’s & St Peter’s 

 

“We are a Child Safe Parish”     

                                                                       

Parish Office:                    

Leonie Bird                      

Phone: 03 53018161                           

Daylesford (Wed- Fri)                     

9am– 2pm   

Emails:                                              

daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au                     

creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Safeguarding Officer:                 

Leonie Bird    

Parish School Principal:   

St Michael’s: Ethan Corfee. 

St Augustine’s: Terry Brennan.  

 

Parish Priest:                        

Fr Gary A Jones 

Sunday Mass times:      

Creswick: 8.30am 

Daylesford: 10am   

Weekday Masses:         

Recent Death: 

Anniversaries: Jan 1-Jan 10th  

 

Creswick– Kyrle Young; Charlotte Rhodes; Jack Murphy;                       

Brian Schreenan; Ruby Evans; Aileen Williams; Ned Mellington;         

Frank McGrath; Leonard Murphy; Dorothy Jones;   Margaret Nester  

 

Daylesford– Dorothy Booth; Gloria Huggard; William Robson; Raymond Cooke; 

Steve Haintz; Masie Lewis; Joe Comelli; Margaret Milesi; Bernie Jurcan;                     

Alan Lynch; Maureen Jones; Des Collins; Martin Sexton;  Elizabeth Tatti;                   

Phyliis Tobin;  Brian Suckling; Nellie Williams 
 

 

 

  Mable McAdle                                                 
 

Happy New Year to  

Everyone and we pray 

for a great 2021 

 

Rosters for 2021 

We will be doing a new roster for 2021 commencing February 

for readers; collectors; etc.  

 St Peter’s please put your name on the list at the entrance of 

the church. We really need another couple of people for the 

data projector. We will train you up and let you sit with our 

current data projectionist guru Sandra Whiffin. 

 St Augustine's Loretta Kaval has sent an email to you all, so 

please read it and get back to Loretta. 

The St Peter’s Parish Community welcome 

Billie Cara Maher 

Into our faith community, Sunday 10th January, as 

she is baptised into the Catholic Church. 
 



 

 

Planned Giving  Envelopes 

We will leave some envelopes at       

entrance of the church, please write 

your surname on the envelopes as we 

don’t have a numbering system            

anymore.                                                 

Thanks so much. 

Dec 1st– Jan 3rd Collections:                

(including direct debit) 

Creswick Parish Collections: Dec 1st- Jan 3rd  

1st Collection: $3398.70 

2nd Collection: $2232.10 

Christmas Appeal: $306.60 

Daylesford Parish Collections:  Dec 1st- Jan 3rd                    

1st Collection: $2681.70 

2nd Collection: $ 1131.00  

Christmas Appeal: $426.30 

 

  


